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this week
adobe max 
Live stream
free virtual conference!
Oct. 10-12

Sign-up FREE online at
max.adobe.com!

Adobe MAX is an amazing annual 
creativity conference held by 
Adobe Inc. that features new tools,
design professionals from all over 
the world, and everything that 
is happening in contemporary 
design.

Graphic Design/Illustration Rooms 
310 & 314 will be playing the 
conference during classes Oct. 10-
12!

DOWNTOWN FIRM CRAWL
HOSTED BY TAU SIGMA DELTA
TUESDAY, oct 10th
5:30-7:30PM  START@RENAISSANCE

Join Tau Sigma Delta for an exiting 
downtown architecture fim crawl!



arch 789 Preservation seminar adventure
On September 20-22, 16 Architecture Students and one Landscape Architecture student embarked on an 
adventure off the beaten path in southwestern North Dakota. 

The ARCH 789 Historic Preservation seminar, taught by Professor Heather Fischer, provides students 
with an opportunity to create field measured drawings from existing Germans from Russia vernacular 
homesteads. 

The first day started with a trip to the Schmidt home south of New Leipzig, ND followed by the Beisigl 
Ranch just north of Lemmon, SD. Students stopped at Kevin Carvell’s home in Mott, ND, for a tour of 
his private library, which contains over 13,000 related to North Dakota. The next stop was the Lampl 
homestead just south of Regent, ND and finally a tour of Assumption Abbey in Richardton, ND. 

comm day celebration
adclub
oct 10th @ The memorial union

Club Panels 
1:45-2:15pm

COMM Day is a great chance for students 
to learn more about our academic 
programs and student organizations as 
well as network with communication 
professionals. 



The Practice is the Point
sept 30- March 17     Plains art museum
William and Anna Jane Schlossman Gallery 

Can clay help better the world?

The Practice is the Point celebrates the union of artistic and social practice, by exploring 
the ways artists create, listen, and react to the needs of their communities. The exhibition 
stems from a long running thesis by NDSU professor, School of Design, Architecture, and 
Art Director, and ceramic artist Michael Strand, who argues ceramic artists have a proclivi-
ty for working with communities to help create positive change. 

His belief is that the relationships and skills required to be a ceramic artists can function 
as a scaffold for other community-based projects. Each artist and organization featured in 
this exhibition has a different approach, using their time, knowledge, art, or ideas to lis-
ten and create change in the world. Featuring work from artists Julia Galloway, Cannupa 
Hanska Luger, Eddie Dominguez, Steve Hilton, Paul Wong, Amber Ginsberg, Fargo Public 
School students, and more, this exhibition will bring you on a path of love and hard work 
to help you see that the practice really is, in fact, the point.



nicholas wickersham
“what does sustainability mean to you?”
oct. 11th @ 5:30pm   Ren 5th floor

Join us for a sustainability lecture
by guest speaker Nicholas wickersham!
hosted by usgbc

guest speaker

                  CALL for sodaa ARTISTS  
  
4th ANNUAL EPIC GROUP ART Submissions due Oct. 13th
         > Please send images of your work to info@EPICcharitiesnd.org <

     Show on Thursday, October 26th, 2023
                            6:00 to 10:00 pm
                The Lights Event Center 
               360 32nd ave W suite #100
                  West Fargo, ND 58078

EPIC Charities is currently holding an open 
call to artists in the Fargo-Moorhead area for 
the 4th Annual EPIC Group Art Show. There 
is no specific theme or medium for this 
show, all submissions will be considered. 

A maximum of three submissions per artist 
will be accepted, not all works are guaran-
teed to be accepted.

Submissions are due October 13th; late sub-
missions will not be accepted.



SoDAA Students and art ambassadors rocked the studio crawl!
Thank you SoDAA Students for all of your hard work and amazing contribution to the Studio 
Crawl this year! Your team effort made this our biggest Studio Crawl community engagement 
event yet. Over 130 sales and great community outreach!

Special thanks to P.E.A.R.S. Researcher, Instructor and Master Printer Amanda Heidt, the Art 
Ambassadors, and the Fargo-Moorhead community for helping us celebrate local
art & design!

shout out!



follow sodaa!

Tri-college university 
Community Youth Activity 
and Coloring books 

Assistant Professor Andrew Stark contributed
4 new illustrations to the recent publication of 
the Fargo-Moorhead Community Youth Activity 
& Coloring from Tri-College University.  The 
book is made available to free to kids and TCU
has printed and distributed over 70,000 copies.

Stark’s father, Retired Illustrator & Performer 
Steve Stark is the original illustrator for the 
coloring book.  This is the first time the father-
son duo have had their illustrations published 
together.

SKETCH! 
SKETCH! 
SKETCH!
3 WEEKENDS LEFT OF URBAN SKETCHERS!

SATURDAYS, 12P-2PM
RED RIVER FARMER’S MARKET


